Pacific Rim presents Alfred to Asia
4/03/07

Alfred University's Pacific Rim Organization presents its third annual "Alfred to Asia" show, also known as "A2A," on
Saturday, April 14, at 8 p.m. in Holmes Auditorium. The program is free and open to the public. A2A has been a huge
success in the past year, winning an Alfie for "Best Student-directed Production.” The Asian cultural event returns with
all new performances! It's a great opportunity to experience various Asian cultures in only one night. Food from Nana's
and The Panda restaurants, Alfred, will be served during the show at no cost.Some of the featured performances
include: Chinese Lion Dance, Filipino Tinikling dance, Japanese dance, Korean Instrument Demo, Chinese instrument
demo, and so much more. For more information about A2A or Pacific Rim e-mail PacificRim@alfred.edu.
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